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DO NOT PASS
I'm testifying against the passing of this bill. I have long communicated with other 
cannabis patients across the country comparing other Systems and I have time and 
time again have found that Maine has the best system out of anywhere in the country. 
There are problems in other States that we do not see in Maine because the correct 
measures were made when this law was passed. It will be a disaster
to the businesses, employees, patients and communities which
depend on the industry. This is an industry ending bill. An industry that I rely on for 
good, quality, accessible, and inexpensive medications.


